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Aeropelican shows interest in Rex run

At least one airline is interested in taking over western New South Wales routes being abandoned by Regional Express.

The Ministry of Transport will now assess the expressions of interest before considering whether to invite any of the operators to formally apply.

Flights into Bourke, Cobar, Coonamble, Mudgee, Lightning Ridge and Walgett will finish next Saturday.

The Member for Barwon, Kevin Humphries, says the process to find a new operator will take until at least the end of next month.

"To just walk in and pick up six air routes, some of them being marginal, is always going to be difficult," he said.

"I wouldn't like people to get a false hope there, but at least a step has been made and somebody is interested and so that may bring others out of the woodwork and it may bring out what I think is going to happen in aviation and more networking between some of the smaller operators and larger operators.

"We just need to get this right and make sure that we've got an operator there for the longer term, if the application process doesn't stack up and the numbers don't add up that means going back to plan B and going back to the Government and looking at how we can attract someone in there."

Mr Humphries says he understands the Newcastle-based airline Aeropelican has expressed interest in the Mudgee route.

